
My name is Jason Dunn and I strongly oppose SB 978 and I ask that you vote NO on this unconstitutional bill 
that will turn law abiding gun owners into criminals and victims. 

By expanding public places that even concealed handgun license holders will be unable to protect themselves 
only creates more victims. We know that criminals do not follow laws this is why they are criminals. Law 
enforcement cannot be everywhere and we as law abiding gun owners are the first line of defense for 
protecting our families, ourselves and anyone around us that is unable or unwilling to, we are responsible for 
our own safety and security.  

 

Thank you, 

Jason Dunn 

Marion County Oregon 


